
 

 

 

Exam Result Days 
 

Student’s exam results are available for collection on the following days: 
 

 
 

GCE/A Level Results Day - Thursday 18th August 
 
 

Year 13 from 9am / Year 12 from 10am in the main hall 
 
 
 
 

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 25th August 
 
 

Y11 from 9am in the main hall 
 
 
If students are unable to come in and collect their results and would like them to be posted, please provide a self-addressed envelope with a stamp.   
 
If students would like a family member or friend to collect on their behalf, they must provide a letter authorising a named person to collect their results and 
the named person collecting must bring in a form of photographic ID. 
 
No results will be given out by phone or by e-mail.  Uncollected results will be posted out via 2nd class post at 3pm on results day. 


